
From: AEMAdmin@sdcounty.ca.gov
To: Potter, Andrew; Fang, Angela; Donnelly, Liberty; Temple, Nicole; Flores, Lauren; COSD, Redistricting; Hall,

David; Lau, Chim; Villa, Nicole; Van Wagner, Keith
Subject: IRC eComment
Date: Thursday, December 2, 2021 7:03:07 AM

You've received a new form based mail from
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First_Name :
Mariko

Last_Name :
Nakawatase

E-mail :

Phone :

eComment :
Hello,

As someone that has lived in both the Southbay and East County I would like to advocate for Draft Map 13a v.1-6
because it preserves the unincorporated area as well as the the Southbay Community together. These are two very
different communities that have different concerns and needs within their communities. Splitting up either of them is
disenfranchising a lot of voices to be heard.

Submit :
Submit




